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Supporting Pennsylvanians with developmental disabilities and their families to achieve greater 
independence, choice, and opportunity in their lives. 

Update to the Adult Autism Waiver Provider Information Table 
ODP Announcement 20-082 

AUDIENCE: 

All Interested Parties 

 PURPOSE: 

The purpose of this communication is to inform all interested parties that the Adult 

Autism Waiver (AAW) Provider Information Table (PIT) is being released with updated 

procedure codes for the Specialized Skill Development: Behavioral Specialist service. 

DISCUSSION: 

In response to a change in Federal procedure codes for Behavioral Specialist services, 

the Bureau of Supports for Autism and Special Populations (BSASP) changed the codes 

for these services in the AAW. These changes, effective May 26, 2020, were announced 

in ODP Announcement 20-073 on June 16, 2020. The PIT has been updated with these 

changes and is being released with this announcement. 

CONTACT: Questions about this communication should be directed to Tom Flynn at 

thoflynn@pa.gov. If you encounter any problems with billing using the new codes, 

please contact Amber Bennett at c-ambennet@pa.gov. 
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